

TOWN OF RICHMOND COMMUNITY CENTER STUDY COMMITTEE February 7, 2019

A site visit of the Richmond Community Center Study Committee was held on February 7, 2019 at 9:00 A.M. Present were: Helena Bowen, Robin Woodmansee, Erin Liese, Elwood Johnson, Dennis McGinity, Richard Millar and Allen Cullion.

A. <u>Business</u>

1. Site Visit of E. Oltedale West Greenwich Community Center

E. Liese provided a tour of the West Greenwich Community Center and explained the meeting space, small kitchen use, outdoor space with children's playground, outdoor pavilion, and senior garden.

She further explained building uses and function for community events.

It was noted the meeting space and kitchen appear to be too small for all the desired needs however, the location and outdoor space provided is attractive.

ATTEST:

ERIN F. LIESE, CMC SECRETARY